
LITTLE BLAKENHAM PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 
 

Parishioners, members of the public and the press are invited to attend an Extraordinary 
Meeting of Little Blakenham Parish Council on Monday 9/1/17 at 7.30 pm in the Village Hall. 

 

AGENDA 
 

1.To receive and approve apologies for absence. 
 
2.Declarations of any pecuniary and non pecuniary interests. 
a.Councillors declaration of interest appropriate to any item on the Agenda. 
b. To receive written requests for dispensations for disclosable pecuniary interest (if any) 
c. To grant any requests for dispensations as appropriate. 

 
3. To consider the Council’s response to the SnOasis Reserved Matters Planning 
Application (Application no. 4494/16) 

 
4. To determine the Council’s response to the invitation to join the SnOasis Parish 
Alliance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wallace Binder 
Chairman Little Blakenham  Parish Council 

 
For further information, please contact Janet Gobey, the Clerk to Little Blakenham Parish 
Council - littleblakenhampc@outlook.com or 01473 833520. 
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